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PURCHASING CONTRACTS AND POLICIES 
Adobe Software 

 
The University of Arkansas has entered into an Enterprise Long Term Agreement (ETLA) with Adobe. 
The ETLA allows all faculty and staff access to the Creative Cloud Suite and use in computer labs across 
campus. Student license and Work from Home licenses are available for purchase at discounted rates. 
 
Adobe Creative Cloud is available to faculty and staff at no charge. See the following link for further 
information: http://news.uark.edu/articles/39171/adobe-creative-cloud-now-available-to-faculty-and-staff-
at-no-charge  
 
To obtain or request your Adobe license, refer to IT’s Adobe Creative Cloud or Software Support sites. 
For all other questions related to departmental billing, login, installation, licensing or any additional 
assistance, contact the IT Services Help Desk (or 575-2905) or adobe@uark.edu.  
 
NOTE: Any software licensing agreement or contract that requires a signature must be sent to your 
Procurement Coordinator in Procurement for review and acceptance of terms before a purchase takes 
place.  
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